
TOWN OF ELK GROVE 

LAFAYETTE COUNTY, WI 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING and 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING   
 

 Notice is hereby given that on Monday November 

29th, 2020, at 6:00 P.M. at the Elk Grove Town Hall, a 

public hearing on the proposed 2022 budget will be held. 

The proposed budget detail is available by contacting the 

Clerk.  

 Immediately following the budget hearing a Special 

Town meeting will be held for the following purposes:  

  To adopt the 2022 Town Tax Levy to be paid in 2022 

according to WI Statutes.    
 

Sarah Daugherty, Clerk 
 

Posted 11-12-2021 


